Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0265 PHONE_LOG 2012-07-17
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 7/17/2012 4:21 PM

End: Tue 7/17/2012 4:21 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Mr. John Tagg? called to ask if site had been issued a closure letter. | indicated that ACEH had issued a closure letter on
January 18, 2011 for Tony’s Express Service on International Blvd in Oakland. Due to residual contamination, the site has
a site management requirement restricting future land use to the current commercial land use.

Jerry Wickham



